## Wells, Chris

From: DMNA President opresident@dmna.org>

**Sent:** Friday, May 04, 2018 9:25 AM

To: Tucker, Matthew

Cc: Eskrich, Sara; Megan Hile; Wells, Chris; president@dmna.org

**Subject:** Re: Application for Conditional Use Permit

Hi all,

I'm not going to be able to mail back the packet DMNA received by today's deadline, so I am writing to submit formal comments by e-mail instead. The Dudgeon Monroe Neighborhood Association discussed this application at our monthly meeting on Wednesday, and we would like to go on record in support of the application. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks, David